
Members of the committee,

I am writing to strongly oppose SB335 and the new amendment you slipped in today. Quit trying to reinvent the wheel. Completely 
changing the forestry board during a pandemic and considering the wildfires we just had, would be dangerous and cause much 
confusion. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Belinda A. Coalman


